
 

 

SCOTTISH ARCHERY ASSOCIATION 

NORTHERN AREA 

 

NOTICE OF AGM 

 

The AGM of the SAA Northern Area will take place on the 24th April 2021 at 

2pm. This year due to the COVID-19 pandemic, a face-to-face AGM will not be 

possible, thus the Committee has decided the meeting will be hosted on Zoom. 

Details of how to access the meeting will be made at least two (2) weeks 

before the AGM. The meeting details will ONLY be sent to people who have 

responded to the AGM Attendance form. This can be found here 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeRtgA651sSIt6gQeyGVJ65aF6LN

vIn19vfUzmZJeZbDt8wrg/viewform?usp=sf_link 

The Committee has decided this year to do all voting prior to the AGM. This 

makes things a bit easier when coming to counting votes. However, should any 

motion require a vote at the AGM (e.g. office bearers if no nominations 

beforehand, then the normal constitutional procedure will be followed. 

Anyone may attend the AGM, but you must be an affiliated to the Northern 

Area and Scottish Archery in order to vote. This will be checked. 

If anyone has any questions, please get in contact with Curtis Hirst at 

curtis.hirst1440@gmail.com.  

 

We look forward to seeing you at the meeting. 

 

The Northern Area Committee 
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